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Uwharrie Point Community Association is excited to announce the launch on September 
30th of our entirely new public website: www.uwharriepoint.org .  This state-of-the-art 
website is the core of our community promotions campaign focused on attracting people 
to inquire, explore, visit and ultimately consider Uwharrie Point as a place to live and 
invest. 
 
As members, we all can take great pride in collectively promoting this amazing place far 
beyond just our circle of influence to those throughout the country.   Having a world-
class website that effectively engages the public is not only key for our future growth but 
financial stability as a community association.   
 
Our immediate task at hand is to build our “web presence” which centers on the 
“number of visits” our website achieves both daily and accumulatively.  For these 
reasons it is important that as UPCA members everyone supports making this public site 
www.uwharriepoint.org your primary access to our private site myuwharriepoint.org.  
Simply click on the link at the bottom of the home page in the right hand corner “UPCA 
Resident Login” to access our member-only site and conduct your day-to-day business 
(Calendar, Directory, Classified, Guest Scheduling, etc).  You will also find a link directly 
to the ONSC site as well. 
 
We look forward to an amazing journey ahead! 
 
P.S.  Watch for the addition of our Available Properties segment coming soon to this site. 
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